
September 23, 2022 

 

iPloy Staffing Solutions 

Ayala Center Cebu Tower  

 

Dear HR, 

 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as CSR at iPloy Staffing Solutions 

Effective in September 23 of 2022. 

 

I appreciate the opportunities for growth and development you have provided during my tenure. 

Thank you for your guidance and support. 

 

I wish the very best for the team and the company moving forward. 

 

 


